
 
 
 

REVISED DRAFT PLAN OF SUBDIVISION (39T-TC2202) &  
ZONING BY-LAW AMENDMENT (Z17-22) APPLICATIONS 

 

An Open House has been scheduled to present details on the proposed subdivision planned for the 
subject lands located on the south side of Marion Street, on both sides of Richmond Street and north of 
the Canadian National Railway, in the village of Dorchester. 

Development plans and information on the proposal will be available at this session. Auburn 
Developments will be in attendance to address any questions you may have, as well as municipal staff. 
You are welcome to attend at anytime during the session to review the proposed plans and speak to the 
proponent or staff.   

The Open House has been scheduled for: 

 Date:  Wednesday, September 6, 2023 

Time:  3:00 pm to 6:00 pm 

Location: Flight Exec Centre (South Entrance) - Blue Line Room (second floor) 
  2066 Dorchester Road, Dorchester, Ontario 
   

Auburn Developments has submitted revised planning applications to advance this proposal, which are 
also being presented at a Public Meeting of Municipal Council on August 14, 2023 to solicit community 
feedback. A separate notice has been provided in that regard and posted on the Thames Centre 
website as per the following link: https://www.thamescentre.on.ca/documents/39t-tc2202 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Marc Bancroft, Director of Planning and Development 
Services, at 519.268.7334 x 223 or at mbancroft@thamescentre.on.ca. 
 
DATED at the Municipality of Thames Centre, this 20th day of July, 2023.  
 
Municipality of Thames Centre 
4305 Hamilton Road 
Dorchester, ON   
N0L 1G3  

NOTICE OF OPEN HOUSE 
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